
TOWN OF HOLLAND 
FONSTAD ROAD - CULVERT/DITCH PROJECT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The Town of Holland is seeking proposals for replacing a culvert and conducting ditch 
work on Fonstad Road. The Road is in the northeast section of the Town. The work 
shall include, at minimum: 
 

- Mobilization/demobilization 
- Ditch excavation 50ft length 
- Install culvert (40ft x 24”) with endwalls 
- Restoration 

 
All sealed bids must be received by noon. on Monday, July 7, 2025. Bids will be opened 
at the Town Board meeting held Wednesday, July 9, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.   
 
Successful bidders must furnish certificate of Liability and Workman’s Compensation 
insurance. The completion date is to be negotiated at time of contract award. The Town 
Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
Please contact Marilyn Pedretti, Town Clerk, (608) 526-3354 or 
clerk@townofhollandwi.gov to receive bid specifications. 
 
By order of the Town Board of Holland 
Marilyn Pedretti, Clerk 
Posted 6/23/25 

mailto:clerk@townofhollandwi.gov

